
Volunteers needed!
Here’s a way to enjoy the Northwest Regionals, whether 

or not you are a competitor!
The Regionals always needs a large variety of volunteer 

workers: Stunt judges, Combat cut counters, Racing timers, 
pull testers, scoresheet runners, setup and teardown crew 
helpers and lots of other roles, large and small.

You wouldn’t have to work all three days of the contest: 
The more workers volunteer, the easier the jobs for everyone.

If you would like to join the effort to keep the Regionals 
as the West’s greatest control-line contest — and be up close 
to the action — use the following contact information to get 
your name on the helper list.

We know you’d enjoy it — and Regionals competitors 
and organizers will be forever grateful.

To get on the list, email jthompson4051@gmail.com.
Thanks for your help!
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